
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 
The City of Freeport storm debris pickup will begin today July 15, 2024. 

Today will begin the first pass for picking up storm debris. Once the 

contractor has completed the first pass through the entire city, there will 

be a second pass to pickup any additional debris before completion. It is 

important to follow the requirements for placing your storm debris at the 

curb. Please separate vegetive debris, construction debris, demolition 

debris, household hazardous waste, electronic waste, and 

appliances/white goods. This will ensure efficient and safe pickup for the 

community.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

 
Lance Petty – City Manager 


